Dear Parents, e

(irectings of the day!!! ¢

We look forward to welcoming you to the new academic year, 2022-23. This mail
s to inform you that we are organizing an Orientation program for Parents before
the commencement of the classes. It will give you an insight into the design of your
child's journey with us; we request that both parents be present for the Orientation.
“he tutor will orient you about different areas of the schooling, which would give

cou a better understanding of the functioning of the school for the academic session

2022 -2023,.

Date of Orientation : 9th April, 2022.
liming : 10 AM.

\enue : Multipurpose Hall

* New academic session (2022-2023) will commence from 11" April 2022.

Warm Regards & Best Wishes,
Shivalik Public School

Sector 78

Mohali




